
From: Sarah Linkner <sarah.linkner@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 1:30 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Lancaster Home - Vinewood Blvd 
 

 
Hi Jon,  
 
I live across the street from the Lancasters and am in full support of the upgrades they are hoping to 
make to their home. I am expecting that the city will respond with permission promptly so that we (and 
all the Vinewood neighbors) can enjoy the beautification work that the Lancaster family has planned. I 
can't see any possible negative impact that this work on the breezeway would pose to anyone. The 
planned work will surely beautify and improve the neighborhood.  
 
Very Best, 
 
--  
Sarah Zagar 
Sarah.Linkner@Gmail.com 
917-684-1632 
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